Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
CEBU 3RD
DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE

REGIONAL OFFICE VII
Sitio Khinner, Poblacion, Toledo City, Cebu

CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that no projects have been procured under Consulting Services by the
DPWH Cebu 3rd District Engineering Office between January 1 and June 30, 2022.

This certification is being issued in accordance with GPPB Advisory 01-2022, which
requires the submission of the FY 2022 Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for the first
semester.

Done on July 12, 2022, at the DPWH Cebu 3rd District Engineering Office, Sitio
Khinner, Poblacion, Toledo City, Cebu.

SUZETTE C. NWANAKA
Districti Engineer
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